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Northern Star helps usher in a safe and
healthy schoolyear for Tagaytay students 
The Northern Star team, in partnership with

the Kiwanis Club of Metro Tagaytay-Kalinga,

Inc., welcomed the students of Tagaytay

City Central School as they returned to face-

to-face classes during the opening of the

school year last August 22, 2022. 

To help ensure a safe and healthy school

year for the pupils, the Kiwanis and

Northern Star team provided 300 bags of

hygiene kits, snacks, and personal items to

the returning students. 


